
Please Note: 
• Tuition is due the first day of 

the month. Payments may be 
made online at winter-
danceco.com. A late fee of $15 
will be assessed on the 16th.  

• Studio Hours are Monday-
Wednesday from 5:30pm-
8:30pm. 

• Studio Numbers are 
225.231.2363/225.650.5841.  

• Information regarding your 
online account, change of     
contact  info, withdrawal and 
change of classes, please con-
tact us during studio hours. 

• All students must be dressed 
properly for class. See the 
Dress Code section on the 
website. 

• Please check your parent por-
tal, the website and social me-
dia pages for updates, events 
and  important information. 

Visit us online:  
• Web: winterdanceco.com 

• IG: Winterdanceco 

• IG: Litmlegends 

• IG: ExpressionsofpraiseWDC 

• IG: FlygirlsWDC 

• FB: Winter Dance &                                

Winter Dance Company 

• Join our FB Group: 2022-2023 

Winter Dance Company      

Parents & Students 

Oct. 2022 

In honor of Breast Cancer awareness month, students may wear pink 
ribbons, pink dance attire (leotards, skirts, shorts, tights, shirts) in hon-
or of survivors, remember those lost to the disease, and to   support the 
progress we are making together to  defeat Breast Cancer.  Donate $1 
or more, toiletry items, cleaning supplies and non-perishable food 
items to the studio. All proceeds will be donated to the local organiza-
tion, Advocate for Christ Against Cancer. (See attachment). 

Upcoming Dates: 

• November  7th: Ads go on sale for the Recital  Souvenir  
Booklet. 

• November 21st - 27th: Thanksgiving Holidays 

 A parent/guardian MUST be present at the studio doors in 
order to check in/out dancers. (Dancers may not check them-
selves in/out). 

 Dancers may not arrive no earlier than five minutes before 
their scheduled class. (Students are not allowed to hang in-
side/outside the studio between scheduled classes).   

 Water bottles are the only liquids allowed  inside the studio. 
(No cold drinks, fountain drinks, etc.) 

 

Wear your Halloween  Costume to 
Class the week  of  October 31st. 
Bring One Large Bag of candy to 
class!   

January 2021 


